
Poole Park: Whitecliff gate closure

Have your say

BCP Council has introduced a trial gate closure at the Whitecliff 
Gate entrance to Poole Park. This trial will be in place 24-hours, 
every day, and will prevent motor vehicles entering or exiting  
Poole Park at this point. 

All parking, including disabled parking bays, and other vehicle  
access and exit points, are not affected by this proposal. 
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Have your say by taking part in our survey.

haveyoursay.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/ 
pooleparkaccess
 Consultation closes at 11:59pm   
Tuesday 13 February 2024

Paper copies of the consultation are also available at your local BCP Council library. 


